
T O W N  O F  H A R W I C H  
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Harwich Community Preservation Committee  

Regular Meeting 6:00 PM  
Thursday, October 8, 2020 

 
The remote meeting was held via GOTOMEETING.com  Chair Dave Nixon welcomed attendees 
as they joined the call at 6:00 PM.  Present at that time were CPC members: Chair Dave Nixon, 
John Ketchum, Bob Doane, and Joseph McParland III.  Guests present: Paul Gazaille, Harwich 
Bikeways Committee; Eric Beebe, Harwich Recreation Department Director; Joe Powers, Town 
Interim Administrator; Heinz Proft, Town Natural Resources Director; Don Howell, Chair 
Harwich Affordable Housing Trust; David Spitz, Chair Brooks Academy Museum Commission; 
Chris Duren, Habitat for Humanity of Cape Cod; Amy Usowski, Town Conservation Agent; Griffin 
Ryder P.E., Town Engineer; Pelinda Deegan, Harwich Housing Coordinator. 
A quorum was not present by 6:10 PM.  Once it was determined that a quorum could not be 
reached, the meeting was adjourned with no business being conducted. 
 
Next meeting: To be held remotely on Thursday, November 3, 2020 

 

REMOTE MEETING. NO IN-PERSON ATTENDANCE 
 

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open 

Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict 

limitation on the number of people that may gather in one place, this meeting of the Town of 

Harwich Community Preservation Committee on Thursday, October 8, 2020 at 6:00 PM will be 

conducted via remote participation to the greatest extent possible. Specific information and the 

general guidelines for remote participation by members of the public and/or parties with a right 

and/or requirement to attend this meeting can be found on the Town of Harwich website, at 

www.harwich-ma.gov.  For this meeting, members of the public who wish to watch the meeting 

may do so in the following manner on Channel 18 or by watching the simulcast at:  

http://harwich18.dyndns.org/cablecast/public/Live.aspx?ChannelID=1       

 

NO IN-PERSON ATTENDANCE OF MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC WILL BE PERMITTED, but every effort 

will be made to ensure that the public can adequately access the proceedings in real time, via 

technological means. In the event that we are unable to do so, despite best efforts, we will post 

on the Town of Harwich’s website an audio or video recording, transcript, or other 

comprehensive record of proceedings as soon as possible after the meeting. 

 

http://www.harwich-ma.gov/
http://harwich18.dyndns.org/cablecast/public/Live.aspx?ChannelID=1

